
 
Representation in relation to application for a New Premises licence for 103-
105 West Green London N15. 
 
13th October 2020. 
 
The Licensing Authority is making a representation against this application under the 
licensing objectives.    
 
 Prevention of crime and disorder  

 Public safety  

 Prevention public nuisance  

  
The licence applied for will enable the business to operate offering the sale of alcohol as well 
as the consumption of alcohol onsite. The applicant is seeking the following hours: 
 

 
The premises are located in a busy thoroughfare on West Green Road, with residential 
property above the building. It is unclear what the intended capacity is of the premises and 
note that 103 will be used for the kitchen area and 105 for the main restaurant seated area. 
 
The Licensing Authority has the following concerns: 
 
The hours being applied for across the week are too late due to close residential proximity, 
this should be reduced to 23:00 across the weekdays & Sundays and to midnight Friday and 
Saturday evening this is to ensure that residents are not unduly impacted by the operation of 
the premises 
 



 
 
The plan submitted shows the entrance at 103 West Green Road with a clear space before 
the demarcated red line can be seen at the rear of 103 WGR. 
Please advise what is in this space at 103 West Green Road and what it will be used for? 
 
We note that no regulated entertainment has been applied for under this process. 
 
The premises will be required to ensure that it meets all the required legislation under the 
current Covid 19 guidelines. 
 
 


